
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 August 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Next year your son will begin his final four years of secondary education. Year 8 students will have 
the opportunity to choose two elective courses that they wish to study in Years 9 and 10. Your son will 
be provided guidance in making these selections online during classes in Week 9 (Monday 12 to 
Friday 16 September). 

Prior to your son making his selections, we would like to invite Year 8 families to attend a Information 
Night in the College ERC on Thursday 8 September from 6.30pm to 7.30pm. 

Prior to this night families will receive a copy of the Year 9 Subject Selection Handbook. 

We look forward to speaking with our Year 8 families on this night. 

Regards 

Gerry Summerhayes 
Director of Curriculum 

 


